
 
Hanlon Field Day 2017 

Wednesday, June 7th 
In the case that the forecast calls for rain, Ms. Cronin or Mrs. Jennings will do their best to make the call and 

communicate to families by mid-day ​Tuesday​ so that volunteers can make alternate plans.  Our Rain Date will 
be ​Wednesday, June 14th​, and we'll send out another request for volunteers. 

Reminders: 

● Students should wear athletic shoes that support feet for running and 
vigorous movement. 

● No sandals, flip-flops or Crocs, please. 
● Students should wear t-shirt and shorts (bring a long-sleeved shirt or 

sweatshirt for the morning chill). 
● Students should bring a disposable snack bag and water bottle 

labeled with his/her name. 
● Students should wear (and bring) sunblock and may wear a baseball 

cap. 
Parents and Family Members: please remember that Field Day falls on a 
short Wednesday, therefore no lunch will be provided.  
 
Thank you so much for all of your support and encouragement!  We 
are looking forward to a fun day with our Hanlon Community! 


